
 
 

April 27, 2021 

 

Thanks to the bipartisan efforts of Senator John Cornyn (TX), Senator Kyrsten Sinema (AZ), and 

Representatives Henry Cuellar (TX) and Tony Gonzalez (TX), the National Border Patrol 

Council proudly endorses their Bipartisan Border Solutions Act because it will target resources 

to those of us directly responding to the increase of migrants, so that we can better do our jobs 

and keep American border communities safe. 

 

We appreciate their strong engagement with the border region and their firsthand knowledge of 

the current immigration crisis, and this bill will give us the resources to tackle today’s influx 

head-on. We stand ready to support them however we can to pass this legislation and address the 

crisis at our border. 

 

Again, we thank Senators Cornyn and Sinema, and Representatives Cuellar and Gonzalez, for 

their commitment to border security. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Brandon Judd 

 


